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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 12:16 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Opposition to Orr Block Proposal

�
�
From: Eric Myrvaagnes [mailto:myrvaagnes@verizon.net]
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 10:56 AM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Opposition to Orr Block Proposal 

Dear Mr. Olson, 

Please forward this to the city council members. 

I wish to strongly oppose granting of any zoning waivers to the Orr Block proposal until such time as 
the city has completed its review of zoning regulations. 

The taxpayers on Newton should not be forced to subsidize the developer's gamble on this project. 

Sincerely yours, 

Eric Myrvaagnes 
59 Morseland Avenue 
Newton, 02459
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